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"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

VISION AWARD

STARS OF THE WEEK
Class 1 - Jack H
Class 2 - Ruby L
Class 3 - Isabelle S
Class 4 - Rohaan N
Class 5 - Tiyarne P
Class 6 - Alexa W
Class 7 - Michael U
Class 8 - Brooke B
Class 9 - Roshaan A
Class 10 - Lewis B
Class 11 - All of CL11
Class 12 - All of CL12

Class 1 - Jackson H
Class 2 - Isabella P
Class 3 - Toby T
Class 4 - Abigail G
Class 5 - Christophe N
Class 6 - Ronnie B
Class 7 - Grace M
Class 8 - Teagan-Rae W
Class 9 - Thomas P
Class 10 - Lexi G
Class 11 - All of CL11
Class 12 - All of CL12

This week, the school hall was transformed into Rydell High
as our talented Year 6 pupils took to the stage for a
spectacular performance of Grease. With slicked-back hair,
pink jackets, and plenty of attitude, the cast brought this
1950s classic to life with energy, humour, and charm.
From the opening notes of “Grease Is the Word” to the final
hand jive of “We Go Together,” the children captivated the
audience with confident singing, spirited dancing, and
impressive acting. Danny and Sandy, played with maturity
and emotion, had real stage presence, while the T-Birds and
Pink Ladies oozed character and comic timing. 
What made this production particularly special was the clear
sense of teamwork and joy that radiated from the stage. It
was evident that the pupils had worked incredibly hard, and
under the guidance of their dedicated teachers and support
staff, they delivered a show to be proud of.
Grease may be the word, but on this occasion, the only word
that truly fits is: brilliant. Huge congratulations to the entire
cast and crew – you reminded us all that school shows really
can be the one that we want!

GREASE IS  THE WORD



Things coming upThings coming up
Summer

At the end of this term, we will be saying goodbye to Mr Hannon,
who will be leaving our school to take up an exciting new
opportunity at a school in Manchester.

Mr Hannon has been a valued member of our team, and we know
that many children and families will have fond memories of the
care, dedication, and enthusiasm he has brought to his role. While
we are sad to see him go, we are also incredibly proud of him and
wish him every success in this next chapter of his career.

There will be an opportunity to say a proper goodbye later this next
week, but in the meantime, we know you will join us in thanking Mr
Hannon for all he has done and in wishing him the very best for the
future.

We are currently in the process of appointing Mr Hannon’s
replacement, and we will keep you updated when plans are
finalised for September. We will aim to make the transition as
seamless as possible.

Further Staffing UpdatesFurther Staffing Updates



Gold Scroll
Jackson H
Brooke B
Charlie W
Tommy W
Harvey R
Jayden L
Sophia D

Lexi G
Skyler G

Genesis M
Teagan-Rae W

Oliver T
Ronnie B

Jorja Mc
Scarlett L
Ibrahim S
Tamara B
Ember B
Lucas R

Ayokumni O
Emmie T
Mason C
Grace M
Shahd F
Eliza H
Betsy B

Tianna W
Anthony H

Oscar W
Mia R

Alicia L
Sienna G
Isaac W
David W

Ellie-Rose B
Ashton B
Blaine D
Sienna T
Hope A




